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From: Linda Portner
To: TWD2.TWP6.TFH, TWD2.TWP6.SBH
Date: 8/20/97 3:42pm
Subject: _NRCAR

| am responding to P. Norry's August 14,1997 memorandum on the above subject. The Office
' of Congressional Affairs does not have comments on the proposed rule that would update the
NRCAR.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 415-1776, or e-mail LEP.

CC: DKR,TAS,DMS2
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